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I am interested in being part of the early years strategy to advocate for my community, our little 
people and my people. I am a proud Aboriginal woman, mother of three and active community 
member of Mildura Victoria. I work directly with Aboriginal children aged 0 to 5 and their families. I 
have worked with Connected Beginnings Mildura where I developed an Aboriginal community led 
play group. I am passionate about my community and placed base change. 
Thank you, 
Nikita Hart 


